Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
KOSBV/NARTE

9404 Santa Fe Lane

Overland Park, Kansas 66212

May 10, 1990
Dear Carl:
This is to confirm that you indeed were receiving
Z104.5/KMYZ-FM in Tulsa just before 10Opm the evening of
June 19, 1989.

We hear from listeners in Coffeyville all the time,
but yours is the first reception we know of as far north

as Overland Park!
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Program Director
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